
RESIDENT INPUT SUMMARY 

Ed Reidy, Superintendent of Parks 

11/16/17 to 2/14/18 

Old Business 

 10/19 The Village of Frankfort received a call from a resident reporting that property 

behind Julian Rogus School had not been mowed in a while. Although the Village could 

not forward the resident’s phone number, I was able to provide the Village staff member 

with the mowing schedule, noting it would be mowed within the next month or two, and 

he was satisfied with the timeline.  

 11/30 & 12/4 mowing the area was completed 
 

New Business  

 1/16 School District 161 called and asked if the Park District could plow the playlot at 

Frankfort Square School, and the Park District responded by plowing prior to lunchtime 

recess. The SHSD 161 has since moved a piece of snow removal equipment from another 

location to this site for the playlot. 

 

 1/25 School District 161 called and asked for advice about a resident’s request they 

received to shovel the sidewalk between Frankfort Square Road and Summit Hill Jr. High 

School along North Avenue. We discussed different responses, and my suggestion was 

that the School District, the Park District, Township, or Village could not possibly shovel 

all the sidewalks that neighbors may request be cleared. 

 

 2/9 A resident left a voicemail requesting the sidewalk between Birchwood Lane and 

Indian Trail School be shoveled. I called back leaving a voicemail that the sidewalk is 

owned by the School District. I added that the Park District maintains the grass and 

baseball fields through an intergovernmental agreement (so there may be some 

confusion). I also noted that sidewalks have been discussed recently, and that the School 

District or Park District could not possibly shovel all the sidewalks for which they receive 

requests.  

 2/13 The school called to inform me that the resident was not happy with my 

answer. 

 

 2/13 A neighbor of Ridgefield Park called and asked when their path was going to be 

plowed. I apologized, and let him know that I was not aware it was missed. 

 2/14 The path was plowed and more description and direction was given to the 

employee responsible for this area. 

 

 2/14 A neighbor near Lake of the Glens Park in the Brookside Glen subdivision stopped 

by the front desk to let me know the path had been plowed Saturday but not Sunday (or 

since). I apologized and told him it would be done within the hour. The path was 

replowed within a few minutes and replowing all the paths was added to Thursday’s to-

do list. 

 

 



 2/14 The front office received an email asking about the property lines between the single 

family homes at Ridgefield Park and the pond.  

 

 I was forwarded the email and replied with the image below and an explanation 

that the park owned about 20’ of mowed buffer area between the homes and the 

native plantings surrounding the pond. The neighbor appreciated the information. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


